Year 3 have been hard at work over the
=L last couple of weeks designing and mak- §§

ing their own moving shadow puppets!

g% We have learnt all about how to use lev-
ers and pivots to create different
movements and we are looking for-
ward to testing them out to see what shadows we can

create!

English
. - IR
Over the last few weeks, the children have been AL | o 1Anes

working on writing newspaper reports which tell us

about a breaking news events! We have been VERY

impressed by their hard work .

Reading at Home

Chilldren are expected to Florence

read a minimum of 3 times

each week at home. At the

minute, there are a consider-
able number of children who
are not reaching this goal.

Please ensure that your child Christal

reads 3 times each week.
Thank you in advance for
your co-operation!



